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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Every year, the children in our Foundation Stage have the opportunity to learn and perform the 
Christmas Nativity. As a Church of England school, this is an incredibly special annual event 
on our school calendar.  
 
The Cubs, Bears and Crocodiles are working extremely hard rehearsing for their Christmas 
Nativity this year, ‘Whoops-a-Daisy Angel!’.  
 

On Thursday, 21st December 2023 we would like to invite you into school at 09:40am 
to watch this very special performance. We would be delighted if you could join us to celebrate 
all of your child’s hard work.  
 
As the performance will begin at 10:00am, when you arrive in school there will be tea, coffee 
and biscuits available. We are asking for a small donation to be made if you would like to enjoy 
a hot drink and biscuit whilst waiting for the performance. Any money raised, will be used to 
continue enhancing the indoor and outdoor environments within our Foundation Stage Unit.  
 
Your child will be coming home next week with a letter that explains the part they are playing in 

the nativity, and the clothes they will need for this part 😊  

 
We look forward to seeing you at this very special event. As always, thank you for your 
support. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Ms. K Leach and Mrs. K Morley            
Co-Headteachers                                     


